
From: Andy Allen
To: Southern Region Maintenance Managers; Southern Region District Managers
Subject: FW: 2022 Price Increase...Bridgestone Price Increase
Date: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 8:20:15 AM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High

FYI on another price increase…..
 
From: Greg Thibodeaux <Gregory.Thibodeaux@WasteConnections.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 7:43 AM
To: Chris Flood <chris.flood@wasteconnections.com>; Andy Allen <Andrew.Allen@WasteConnections.com>; Darrel Weemaes
<darrel.weemaes@wasteconnections.com>; Dave Torrey <David.Torrey@WasteConnections.com>; Greg Thibodeaux
<Gregory.Thibodeaux@WasteConnections.com>; Jared Streuli <Jared.Streuli@WasteConnections.com>; Jerry Rowland
<Jerry.Rowland@WasteConnections.com>; Keith Tregoning <keith.tregoning@wasteconnections.com>; Mike Kranz
<Mike.Kranz@WasteConnections.com>
Subject: 2022 Price Increase...Bridgestone Price Increase
Importance: High
 
Hello RMMs,
 

Good morning, we need to plan for this going forward as many of our operations are using Bridgestone.
 

Thank you,
Greg
 
From: Malone, James [mailto:MaloneJim@bfusa.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 6:55 PM
To: Greg Thibodeaux
Cc: Young, Bill
Subject: Bridgestone Price Increase
 

WARNING: This email is from outside of Waste Connections; Exercise caution.

 
Hello Greg
 
Please note message below from our President Chris Ripani regarding Bridgestone’s October 1, 2021 price increase. We
learned of this today and wanted to make sure you heard about it immediately.  
Bill and I will follow up with you to discuss when your schedule allows.   
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ZRIDGESTONE

Chris Ripani Bridgestone Americas
Truck, Bus and Retread Tires and GCR Tire Operations, LLC

200 4 Avenue South
Nashville, TN 37201

To: Bridgestone National Account & National Fleet Customers.
Date: September 1, 2021
Subject:  October 1, 2021 Price Adjustment

Dear Bridgestone National Account and National Fleet Customer,

Effective October 1, 2021, Bridgestone will be increasing prices up to 10% on Bridgestone
and Firestone commercial truck tires and Bandag retreads, repairs and services in the U.S.
and Canada. Adjustments will be made at the pattern and article level and will apply to all
orders, regardless of backorder status, shipped on or after October 1.

As the transportation industry continues to be impacted by rising raw material and freight
costs, Bridgestone is continuously looking for ways to balance those costs and deliver
premium products to you, our fleet customers.

‘Your Bridgestone commercial sales representative will be reaching out soon with more
details.

Best Regards,

Chris Ripani
President, Truck, Bus and Retread Tires
Bridgestone Americas





 
 
 
 
 
Regards
 
   Jim Malone
   Bridgestone Commercial Solutions
   National Fleet Account Executive
   248 444 3075
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